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	CEO Board Box

Governance Council Interim Management Transition

This Board Box provides information on how we plan to sustain the critical contribution of five Governance Councils and their responsibility to the agency to hold public hearings and recommend and support decisions on bus service, including routes and schedules.

With the dissolution of the Service Sector Management structure for bus operations and the realignment to a centralized strategy for key management functions, the agency is implementing a staffing structure that continues to engage and support the Governance Councils with executive level access and qualified agency expertise.

The next steps will be to revise Governance Council Bylaws to reflect new management structure once the restructuring and executive staffing plan has been implemented and include new responsibilities resulting from the findings and recommendations of the Blue Ribbon Committee.
To view the Board Box in its entirety, click here.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/100310_Gov_Council_InterMgt_Transition.pdf

Crenshaw /LAX Transit Corridor Project Exploratory Drilling

Today, Los Angeles County Supervisor and Board member Mark Ridley-Thomas and LA Mayor and Board member Antonio Villaraigosa were joined by community leaders to announce the exploratory drilling taking place along the Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor to obtain soil condition information along the proposed alignment. This information is necessary to complete the final Environmental Impact Study/Environmental Impact Report and design. The Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Project is an 8.5 mile light rail line with a budget of $1.7 billion that will create an estimated 7,800 jobs. Several media outlets covered the event, including Channel 7, 35, KBS-TV and KTAN-TV (Korean), Chinese Daily News, Wave Newspapers, KNX Radio, Metro Networks Radio and the Downtown News. Also, a reporter from the Daily Breeze later did a phone interview about the exploratory drilling. Stories will run today and tomorrow.
Pilot Rail Ambassador Program Launched for the Blue Line
Today, Metro launched an extension of the Rail Ambassador program as a pilot initiative on the Blue Line. The Ambassador program, which deploys retired transit operators as observers, has been successful on the Gold Line to Pasadena and East Los Angeles in identifying unsafe pedestrian and vehicular movement in relation to trains operating in the community. Because of the valuable information this has brought to the agency, our transportation partners and law enforcement, we are exercising this opportunity to learn more about behavior at key locations on the Blue Line. The Blue Line Pilot program will continue through the end of this fiscal year. It is hoped that the data collected from this pilot program will provide new insights on how to educate the community to reduce risky behavior.
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